
T
h

e 
W

o
o

d
h

am
 L

ey
 

W
ee

k
ly

 

Spring Term 
Volume 8 

 

24th April  2015 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Don’t forget we have 2 Non-pupil days booked for the 21st and 22nd May 2015.  We have also booked in 

2  non-pupil days for Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th September 2015. 

 

Summer Term 

Children will able to wear Summer uniform as of next term. Please see our website for details. Please  

ensure that children have appropriate footwear and not ballet slipper style shoes. Water bottles and Sun 

caps will also be needed.  Please can you also make sure that they have taken any hay fever medication  

required and have sun cream applied in the morning.  

Summer Menu 

The New menu  is now ready for next term and has been sent out previously.  It  is also on our  Website 

and available from the office. 

Childrens choice menu for next week (week 3) 

Reception class have chosen Lasagne with garlic bread, peas and sweetcorn with a shortbread biscuit for 

next Mondays school dinner (Monday 27th April). 

Netball match 

On Thursday Woodham Ley Netball team played a match against Robert Drake. Although we lost 6—4, it 

was our best game we have played.  The team was Jasmine, Deanna, Maddie, Amy, Freddie, Nancy & 

Molly. Maddie scored 2 goals, Freddie Scored 1 and Amy scored 1. Also a special well done to Deanna 

and Jasmine who played their first League Match.  Hopefully the Netball team will learn from their  

mistakes from yesterday’s match and do really well on Tuesday when they play in a Tournament.  

(report by Freddie) 

Reception  trip 

The children in Reception class had a fantastic day at The Discovery Centre in Stratford this week. Whilst 

there, the children visited a lost and found office, took a trip in a rowing boat to the South Pole, discovered 

hidden rooms occupied by miniature creatures and also zoomed off in a rocket to catch a star! Which is 

why the children were all exhausted by the time they returned to school. I think we can safely say that the 

children had a wonderfully exciting and imaginative day. I am also very pleased to say that the children 

were beautifully behaved throughout. 

Sports day 

This year we are attempting to be one step ahead of the weather and have decided to hold our Annual 

Sports day on Tuesday 19th May.  Hopefully the weather will be 

nice but not too hot!  The event will  follow the same format as 

in previous years so book this in your diary. Details of the teams 

will follow shortly. 

Circus  

During the assembly on Tuesday I asked the children to make a 

real nuisance of themselves and badger their parents to buy  

tickets for the Circus on Thursday 25th June. I know this worked, 

as we have seen an increase in sales this week. However, I know 

that there are some parents out there who haven’t yet bought 

their tickets. So my advice to you is that, unless you want to be 

persistently tortured/reminded by your child morning, noon and 

night, buy some  tickets soon. To help you, we have a special 

promotion on for the 

remainder of this 

month. Please see 

the posters on the 

hall windows. 

    Class Result 

Turner 97.33% 

Picasso 97% 

Matisse 97.14% 

Monet 96.67% 

Hockney 97.24% 

Goldsworthy 100% 

Whole school % 

since the start of the 

year 

95.63% 

League 

points 

3 

2 

2 

2 

4 

6 

Lead Class 

Dali 
 

 

Dali 97.93% 7 

Weekly results 

Attendance 

League 

Well done to 

Goldsworthy Class 

for winning the  

attendance league for 

this week . 

Diary dates 

28th April Hi 5 netball competition at 

The Deanes School  

11.30-4.30pm 

29th Apr School Photos 

5th May Year 1 Phonics meeting 

2.45pm 

21 & 22 May  Non pupil days 

1st June Back to school 

25th June HAPPY’S CIRCUS 

11-15 May SAT’s Week 

23rd June Welcome meeting for new 

Reception parents 7pm 

9th May PTA Quiz night 

19th May Sports Day 

25-29 May Half Term 

31st  May– 

3rd June 

Year 6 Residential trip 

24th June Meet the Teacher (New  

Reception children part 1) 

29 & 30 June Year 6 transisition days at 

Appleton 

30th June Meet the Teacher Part 2 (new 

Reception Children) 

‘WLPS is committed to developing unique and ambitious children who make informed choices and are inspired 

to reach their greatest potential.’ 

Top tip 
When listening to your 

child read; why not try 

alternating the amount 

they read between the 

two of you? By doing 

this, the child will  

benefit from having 

reading modelled by an 

experienced reader 

which will help them to 

improve their 

fluency and expression. 

Give it a try. 


